
Stack Facts®

ALERT - UPRR Embargo of Seattle Origin and 
Destination

Dear Valued Customer,

Heavy rains in the Pacific Northwest have caused high water and mudslides washing out 
approximately 20 miles of tracks between Seattle and Portland.  As a result, the UPRR issued the 
following announcement this afternoon:

******

Effective 3:00 PM PST the Union Pacific Railroad has issued an embargo on traffic entering the 
Seattle Ramp or any traffic destined to Seattle, Tacoma or Global Gateway North.

UP will continue to accept interchange traffic in the pipeline billed prior to date of AAR embargo.  
Shipments attempting to ingate at any UP intermodal facility for the destinations of Seattle, WA, 
Tacoma, WA and/or Global Gateway North, WA will be rejected.  Billing will continue to be 
accepted with the exception of billing for shipments originating at Tacoma or Global Gateway 
North, WA.  Shipments on-hand at Seattle can be picked up.  Shipments enroute or currently 
gated will be operated to destination as the situation allows. 

******

If you have any questions regarding your freight movements on the Pacer Stacktrain network, 
we're here to help.

Please contact Customer Support:

Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281
Western Region: (800) 933-7822
Mexico: (866) 420-2290

We appreciate your business.
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